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Dear Ross

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

We refer to your email of 29 June 2017, requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982:

‘I would appreciate the outcome of the enquiry and official Investigation findings into the
reasons on the overnight sinking of a tourist jet boat at Princess Wharf auckland waterfront
on 10 April 2017.”

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your transferred Official Information (OIA) request from
the Ministry of Transport which we received on 30 June 2017.

We will respond to your request in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

We will endeavor to notify you of a decision on your request soon as possible and in any case
no later than 27 July 2017, being 20 working days after the day your request was received. If
we are unable to respond to your request by then we will notify you of an extension of that
timeframe.

Yours sincerely

Serah Pettigrew
Advisor Ministerial Services

Information, Research & Ministerial Servicing
Maritime New Zealand



